
 

 

 

 

Traffic Advice 

 

Relocation of berthing point of 

“Sai Wan Ho – Kwun Tong” Licensed Ferry Service 

 

    Members of the public are advised that the berthing point of “Sai Wan Ho – 

Kwun Tong” licensed ferry service at Kwun Tong will be relocated to the eastern berth 

of Kwun Tong Passenger Ferry Pier with effect from 12 August 2023 (Saturday). 

  

The ferry operator will put up notices at the concerned piers and onboard to 

inform passengers of the above arrangement. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


